
The Pelham Board of Education remains in compliance with the Environmental Protection 

Agency’s Hazard Emergency Response Act of 1986. The Pelham City Schools System 

conducted the three year re-inspections in accordance with EPA’s AHERA Act in May 2017. 

Six-month periodic surveillance was conducted and training of employees was held on Thursday, 

November 2, 2017, in compliance with State and Federal requirements. 

 

The asbestos management plans are on file at the Pelham City Schools Central Office and at each 

individual school. They are available for review during normal business hours. If you have 

questions, please contact Mr. Floyd Collins, the LEA Designated Coordinator, at (205) 624-

3700.  


